Dear Mr Finney,
In your upcoming vote, we support high levels of parkland set aside or money for parks.

The success of high level formulas in other communities shows that development will still go
on. Developers are good at figuring out how to make a profit.

Land is precious and scarce. St Paul's population growth means more demands from both
developers and the public. Developers have resources and speak with forceful voices. You will,
of course, listen to their concerns. Know, though, that as you strike a balance in the ordinance,
parks depend on your courageous voice.

Please vote for parks ... for today and tomorrow.
Allen and Phyllis Zumach

St Clair Ave
St Paul, MN 55105



